
 

Dear Parents, 

We wish you healthy times ahead as we navigate through these new challenges.  With that said, you 

may know College Board has canceled SAT School Day, the May 2, 2020 SAT and SAT Subject Test 

administration. As a means to ensure timely and accurate information, please visit their site at 

https://pages.collegeboard.org/collegeboard-covid-19-updates.  

Below are bulleted items for your convenience. 

 Students who already registered for May, will receive refunds. 

 College Board will share additional information and details directly with registered students and 

test centers. 

 College Board will provide future additional SAT testing opportunities for students as soon as 

possible in place of canceled administrations.  

 June 6, 2020 SAT and SAT Subject Test administration is not canceled yet.  

 To help students keep their college readiness skills sharp when schools are closed, College Board 

and Khan Academy will continue to provide https://www.khanacademy.org/sat, including full-

length practice tests and personalized learning tools. 
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